
  
 
No.CE.T.5/2024/5355      30th January 2024 
  
 

NOTICE FOR CPP Portal 
 
 
  Sub.:  Tender No.E.05/2024 – 

Bi-annual Petty Works for Water Supply Section, 
General Works Southern Division (GWSD). 
 

 Ref: This office Notice Inviting Tender (NIT) 

  CE.T.05/2024/5008 dated 10th January 2024 

……… 
 

 All concerned are hereby informed that there are no Pre Bid queries for the subject work.  
     
        

 

              Sd/- 

D.A. Nil                                                        DY. CHIEF ENGINEER, RRW  
 

 

faona /Phone: 91-22-6656 5656 
[maola /Email: 

chiefengineer@mumbaiport.gov.in 

vaobasaa[-T /Website: 
www.mumbaiport.gov.in 
 

 

sqaap%ya AiBayaaMi~kI ivaBaaga   

paoT- Bavana‚ itsara majalaa\ 

SaUrjaI vallaBadasa maaga-‚ ba^laaD- 

[sToT‚ mauMba[- 400 001 

Civil Engineering Department,  
Port House, 3rd floor, 
S.V. Marg, Ballard Estate, 
MUMBAI - 400 001.   


